
 

 

 

TOWN OF CAPE ELIZABETH 

 

TREE WARDEN 

 

The Town of Cape Elizabeth has an immediate opening for the position of Tree Warden.  

The Tree Warden works closely with Town staff, standing boards, citizens and 

contractors on the care and management of trees located on public ways, forested lands 

and other public areas owned by the Town. Individuals interested in this position should 

have a combination of training and/or demonstrated experience in the areas of municipal 

arboriculture, ornamental or landscape horticulture, and urban forestry practices. 

Applicants shall have excellent oral and written communication skills and the ability to 

perform duties on a flexible schedule. Requirements for this position includes possessing 

a Maine arborist license. Additionally, candidates shall possess the ISA Tree Risk 

Assessment Qualification (TRAQ), or obtain such qualification within one year of 

appointment. 

The Town’s Tree Warden can expect varying levels of work hours, but averages 

approximately 8 hours per week. This is a part-time stipend position that reports directly 

to the Director of Public Works. Applicants shall provide a cover letter and resume on or 

before Friday, April 1, 2022 to: 

 

 

Jay Reynolds 

 Director of Public Works 

Cape Elizabeth Public Works Department 

10 Cooper Drive 

Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107 

 

The Town of Cape Elizabeth is an Equal Opportunity Employer 


